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Any bishop, priest or deacon from another diocese who is asked to take part in a service in this 
diocese, or to function as an Honorary Assistant, MUST have the permission of the area bishop to 
do so.  It is a serious matter for a cleric to be either unlicensed or to be acting without permission. 
 
Incumbents are responsible for notifying the area bishop's office regarding Honorary Assistants or 
requests to use unlicensed clergy in any parish. 
 
(See listing in current Anglican Church Directory for those clergy and Church Army officers with 
such informal permission.) 

 
 


